
 

 

         April 30, 2024 
 

RE: SUMMER MMA – LIVE and via ZOOM Interactive Technology  
Monday and Tuesday ~ June 24 & 25, 2024 

 
Dear Municipal Attorney, 
 
Planning is now complete for the summer meeting of the Mississippi Municipal Attorney’s 
Association.  The agenda and registration forms are enclosed.  We are again hosting ‘live,’ but 
also offering the option of attending via Zoom, should you wish to do so. Of course, we’d love to 
see you there, but Zoom is generally a reliable platform, subject mainly to tech issues related to 
the venue’s bandwidth (beyond our control).  Also, please remember that the Mississippi 
Commission on CLE has returned to the “old” rule of allowing only 6 hours per year via 
electronic delivery – the other 6 must be in person.   
 
Please note the dates and location, which are reflections of our arrangements for the last few 
years.  As always, we are meeting in conjunction with MML, and are once again meeting on 
MONDAY and TUESDAY mornings.  We have likewise established the location as 
CENTENNIAL PLAZA in Gulfport (https://centennialplazams.com).  We have a limited number 
of rooms blocked at the OASIS RESORT for $189/night, plus taxes and fees.  Reserve as soon as 
possible by calling Centennial Plaza at 228-206-7880 and block in the MMA Room Block.  
Rooms may be reserved on a first-come, first-served basis.  After that, I suggest you use defer to 
other MML blocks.  A list of their locations and rates is enclosed.  
 

Please note that registrations should be sent to the  
Mississippi Municipal Attorneys Association, 

 P. O. Box 3032, Oxford, MS 38655-3032   
Checks should be made payable to the MS Municipal Attorneys’ Association 

 
If you register to attend in person, you will receive materials by email the week before the event.  
If you pre-order printed materials, your book will be available at the registration desk when you 
arrive.  If you register to attend via Zoom, you will receive an “invitation” about 4 days ahead of 
the event.  Please note that changes between Zoom and in-person attendance should be made by 
June 17th.  Requests after that date may not be honored due to space availability.   
 
I look forward to seeing you in person or the computer screens!  Do not hesitate to call upon me 
if I can be of assistance to you with your Summer MMA registration needs. 
  
       Sincerely,     

        
       J. Renee Cain 
JRC 
enclosures(3) 

https://centennialplazams.com/

